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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2270809914?pwd=TlE4K1JVWjFZMVJ0MTh3b3hBKzN3Zz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j12s1OUU6OrFeGj6EpN_Phlizg1-e7TsmS7SqC3zLNU/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.kingsoopers.com/i/community/community-rewards
https://sites.google.com/view/mcmeencounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VQrxhOFi2KrVgCt10ONIWMd4YzXlVc3CdLZUt0DpvoM/edit#slide=id.g53965e0499_0_26
https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary

Recruiting Students for 21-22 School Year

We need your help recruiting students and families for the 21-22 School Year. Please use your networks to get the word
out about McMeen. We will have an in-person, socially distanced, event on April 24th from 9-11am on the playground.
Please encourage families to attend to ask questions and get to know McMeen a little better!

““\ ANNOUNCEMENTS

Recipes and Videos for Multicultural Night - As many of you know, sharing a community meal together is
one of the highlights of our Multicultural Celebration. Sadly, due to COVID restrictions, we cannot eat
together this year. Instead, we are hoping to compile a digital cookbook to share with everybody! We are
asking that families share their most cherished family recipes or even a video demonstration. Please share
either a snapshot of a favorite family recipe or short video (under 3 mins) by sending it to your child's
classroom teachers by email or SeeSaw. A QR code will then be added to each section of the fence, and
families can scan the QR code to see the amazing videos and recipes that have been compiled from each
classroom! These will need to be submitted to classroom teachers by Friday, April 30th.

Multicultural Night Volunteers - \We are looking for some parent volunteers to help with Multicultural
Night. If you are interested in volunteering, please let your child’'s homeroom teacher know and they will pass
your name along.

Spirit Fridays - \We will continue Spirit Fridays this Friday with Take Your Job to School Day - Dress up as
your dream career!

REMINDER Multicultural Night - May 7th - Save the Date! \We are pleased to announce that McMeen
Multicultural Night will be happening this spring! It will look a little different than in the past but we will be
incorporating as much as we can given the unique challenges of this year. Students will have a fashion show
and each class will choose a country that they will research and then apply their learning to decorate our
outside fence for the whole community to enjoy. And new this year: families and staff will have an
opportunity to contribute to an online cookbook that will represent the cuisine from all the wonderful
cultures that come together to make our extraordinary McMeen community. So mark Friday, May 7th on
your calendars and stay tuned for additional details after spring break! We are collecting recipes, 3 minute
videos of families making a recipe from their culture, and will be hosting a fashion show, so get ready!
Please reach out to your child’s teacher with any questions.

REMINDER Discovery Link Summer Camp - Discovery Link is offering summer camp this summer at
several sites close to McMeen! Check out these flyers to learn more in English and Spanish. You can find
more details in the Summer Camp Guide.
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tNtQtQWuHLDSAXMiY4np1VfbrjkBrl8v/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13lvpjClU0DB_jkFaJO1AbnOBg2CGeaBD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17b1e_dJ7r3Dt1k1urfrrI9H2Xk91o1zH/view?usp=sharing

